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April 2022 
 
Re: Vegetarian/Vegan and Animal Testing Status 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding the vegetarian and/or vegan and animal testing status 
of the products supplied to you from Ardent Mills, LLC. 
 
Ardent Mills' products have not been manufactured with animal or animal byproducts. 
Additionally, no Ardent Mills products have been tested on animals by Ardent Mills or any 
third party laboratories and there are no plans in the future to do so. 
 
As of the date of this letter the FDA has not defined claims for vegetarian or vegan and 
Ardent Mills does not make or support vegetarian or vegan claims. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ardent Mills Regulatory Team  
AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com 
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